
 

PAID THROUGH 

July 2024 

Tyler Baucher 

Ryan Bickle 

J Boedicker 

Nathaniel Brown 

Brent Cavanaugh 

Timothy Cruz 

Jeff Davis 

Edward Gren 

Brady Harris 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Brandon Hodge 

Brandon Hollman 

Austin Hoyt 

Gail Jackson 

Donovan Maier 

Jason Miller 

Walter Monsauret 

Morgan Mumaw 

Stephen Nichols 

Matthew Patterson 

Joel Piercefield 

Scott Scheid 

Derrick Smith 

Phillip Smith 

Troy Stockmaster 

Samantha Swaney 

Nathaniel Swaney 

Cole Wilt  

 

PAID THROUGH 

June 2024  

Olakunle Awe 

Matthew Boedicker 

Garrett Carey 

Cody Evans 

Rpbert Harford 

Marcus Howell 

Nicholas Layne 

Nicholas Repko 

Todd Rosebrook 

Evan Saunders 

Ryder Siebeneck 

Thomas Stanfield 

Christopher Sturgill 

John Sudduth 

Michael White 

Nathaniel White 

Gary Wilson  
 

PAID THROUGH  

May 2024 

Boston Hensley 

Kyle LeMar 

Matthew Sterrett 
 

PAID THROUGH  

April 2024 

Austin Klausing 
 

PAID THROUGH  

March 2024 

Patrick Hooks 
 

PAID THROUGH  

May 2024 

Paul Dalton 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

New faces are showing up around the jobsites. The new 

apprentice class is filled with some incredible people. I have 

high hopes for the new apprentices, and I know that our 

extraordinary Journeymen will make them welcome and be a 

mentor to them. Orientation will be Tuesday, September 3rd 

at the Training Center. 
 

We have several new online Journeyman classes starting up 

that I think will greatly enhance your skills and provide you 

with new certifications that may be needed in the future… so 

don’t forget to read the training page. I also want to make 

sure you know, if you don’t have a computer or internet 

access at home, you are welcome to coordinate a time to 

come into the Training Center and use one of our computers. 

We are dedicated to helping you! 
 

I have heard that there is still some interest in the Welding 

Class. Once we have 8 individuals who are willing and able 

to take this class, I will try to reschedule it. 
 

As always, let me know if you have any suggestions. 

               The Ole’ Guys 

 

 After this month's retirees meeting, I was listening to an 

old Kenny and Dolly song titled " You can't make old 

friends". The older we get we realize the truth of that song 

and its lyrics.  
 

Several new 'Ole Guys' joined us this month and enjoyed 

reminiscing about the days and jobs that they spent with 

each other and with those who are no longer here. This is 

just a note to all of you who work hard every day. Enjoy 

your brothers and sisters that you work with and when you 

get old enough to join the 'Ole Guy's' club you will realize 

the joy and satisfaction of a career lived with old friends.  
 

Come join us September 11 at 2PM and maybe see an old 

friend. 

 
 

The unselfish effort to bring cheer to others will be the 

beginning of a happier life for ourselves.  

--Helen Keller 

 

Florian Smith 

 

 

 


